By Kawika Grant

For those of you who have wondered whatever happened to the
Stephanie the canoe that had previously hung in our Club Bar - it was
meticulously restored by Tay Perry, and now is on display in the main
lobby of the Wailea Resort on Maui, on loan from OCC.

A photograph of the Ka Mo'i which appeared on page 2 of the
Ocrober issue of the Outrigger (third photo down from the top), was
actually the Stephanie as it now appears at the Wailea.

The Ka Mo'i was hung in the bar of the Hanalei Bay Plantation

Resort before being returned to Qutrigger, where it was restored and
installed in the OCC Bar.



